
Hi Rebecca,

We’d like to make a submission about this application. We are the owners of 40 Consul road 
and already we have difficulty navigating the streets at school drop off and pickup times. 
Adding a significant number of children to the already large number will only make this worse. 
Can you please make sure that the traffic management is taken into account when making a 
call on this application? 

Thank you,

Joe Bramwell-Smith
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